
 
 

Masses this Weekend.:  Sat.   5th March            8.00 p.m.       Larry O’Connor & deceased family members. 
                                         Sun.  6th March            9.00 a.m.       Tommy Cullen (Months Memory). 
                                                                             11.30 a.m.       John & Maureen Gibbons. 

Drumshanbo, Co. Leitrim.  

Contact Fr. Francis Murray: 719641010.   www.drumshanboparish.com       Email:drumshanboparish@gmail.com. 

 

 

 

Ministers of the Word. 

Vigil:      Justin Mulvey & Rebecca Moran. 

11.30:   Breda McLoughlin & Kevin Gilhooley .    Altar Society: Month of March  ….Group B. 

 Convent:  D 
 
 
 

Offertory Collection & Lenten Alms for last weekend  € 3045.00 Thank You. 
Irish Catholic Newspaper:  On sale at Convent Chapel. 

 

Prayer Meeting : Monday @ 8pm Áras Phádraig. 

Senior Citizens: Wed @ 2pm. Áras Phádraig.  All welcome. 

 

Deaths:  We remember in our prayers Micheal McKeon, Carrickbawn. 

who died during the week. May he rest in peace. 

Lourdes Ardagh & Clonmacnois Pilgrimage (27th May ...1st June 2016)  
Mass for Ireland:  St. Mel’s Cathedral, Longford on Saturday 19th March 2016 on the 
Feast of St, Joseph.  Rasary 2.30 p.m.  Mass 3.p.m. Holy Hour for  Ireland @ 4 p.m. 
Contact 07545452362/0876325406 www.anteaghlachnaofa.ie 
An Tóstal Colleen:  Festival Committee invite all the single ladies  to be the 2016 An 
Tóstal Colleen. (18...26 ) Email : info@antostaalfestival.ie :name, address, age and a 
contact  no. 

 

Fourth Sunday of Lent. (Mothers Day) 
Masses: Monday 7th March  — Sunday 13th March   2016  

Monday   7.00 a.m. 
Monday  7.00 p.m. 
Tuesday  7.00 a.m. 
Tuesday   7.00 p.m. 
Wednesday   7.00 a.m. 
Wednesday   7.00 p.m. 
Thursday  7.00 a.m. 
Thursday:     7.00 p.m. 
Friday:          7.00 a.m. 
Friday:          7.00p.m. 
Saturday       8.00 a.m. 
Saturday       8.00 p.m. 
Sunday         9.00 a.m. 
Sunday       11.30 a.m. 

   Eucharistic Ministers:  A 

Pro Populo 
 
 
                                                                                                                                                                               
 
Mary Lizzie Lynch. 
 
John & Winefred Barry. 
 
James Moffatt (Deffier). 
 
James & Mary Murray. 
Pro Populo. 
Tommy P. Fox. 

 

 

Defibrillator Training: 
Limited number of places available.  Contact 9641010 / 0879088583 

 
Knock Shrine:  Celebrating the Jubilee of Mercy on Saturday & Sunday 12th & 23th March. 
Talks, Testimonials, Workshops., Music  & Reflection, Choral Concert.  
Contact 094 9388100 or Email:faithrenewal@knockshrine.ie 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                       
Allen Gaels Easter Camp:  Tuesday 29th March ...Friday 1st April 2016. Age Groups: 
U- 8, U-10, U-12. Time 10.00 a.m….1.00 p.m.. Cost €40 per child. Contact 086-8127197 or 
086-3301977. Email: allengaelseastercamp2016@gmail.com. 
 
TUSLA Child and Family Agency:  Wish to recruit  people who are willing to provide 
 accommodation and support to young people aged 18-21 leaving the care of the Child and 
Family Agency.  Full training will be provided.  Contact 0719138294. 

  
Part of the tradition of a Holy Year is the Holy Door, it is a symbol of welcome 

 Up until now the Holy Door was confined to Rome but this year Holy Doors of Mercy are opened in 
cathedrals and churches all over the world.   

In this Holy Year our diocese will have two Holy Doors of Mercy:  
one at St. Mel’s Cathedral, and another at St. Mary’s Church, Athlone.  

I invite individuals, families, class groups, and parishes to make a pilgrimage,  
a special journey, to one of our Holy Doors.  

 Our pilgrimage to a Holy Door is a sign of our willingness to allow God’s merciful love  
flow into and through our lives. 

Pope Francis has announced an indulgence associated with the Holy Year of Mercy.  
 Because God loves us he indulges us, he listens to us and gives us great reassurance of his mercy.  

Those who wish to gain an indulgence may do so by making a pilgrimage to the Holy Door at St. Mel’s 
Cathedral or St. Mary’s Church, Athlone : receiving the Sacrament of Reconciliation and  
The Holy Eucharist and praying for the intentions of the Holy Father.  (Bishop Francis). 

 
 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                               
We welcome Fr. Conall O’Connell, Columban Fathers, 
who will speak to us today about their Missionary work. 


